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I am writing to formally object to the proposed construction of a plastic recycling plant adjacent to my home. 
This residential area is currently a peaceful and family friendly neighborhood, and the introduction of an 
industrial facility of this nature would have significant adverse effects on both the environment and the well 
being of local residents.  

The environmental risks posed by such a facility are considerable, and believe would risk potential for air and 
water pollution.  

Plastic recycling, while important, often involves the release of harmful chemicals and particulates into the 
atmosphere, which could jeopardise the health of nearby families, particularly children who are especially 
vulnerable to pollutants. 

In addition to the environmental concerns, the increase in traffic and the associated noise would disrupt the 
quality of life for our quite street.  

The presence of a recycling plant would bring close to your proposed 780 trucks a week, causing noise and 
diesel pollution, not including the impact this would cause to our already poor roads. Furthermore, the noise 
from industrial machinery and trucks operating at all hours would create a constant source of disturbance, 
making this area far less desirable for families, schools, and local businesses. 

Finally, the construction of such a facility in a residential zone would dramatically alter the community 
dynamic. There are local schools,  childcare centers, and public areas nearby, and the introduction of an 
industrial plant could pose safety risks to children. The aesthetic impact on our neighborhood would be equally 
detrimental, as an industrial plant would be out of place in an area that is meant to be a sanctuary for families.  

The proposed facility threatens to transform a vibrant, family-oriented community into an industrial zone, 
undermining the very qualities that make Moss Vale a desirable to live in.  

For all of these reasons, I urge you to reconsider this proposal and protect the character and health of our 
neighborhood. Please find a different location. 
 

 




